RESOLUTION OF THE MID-HILLSIDE (MHCC) COMMUNITY COUNCIL REGARDING THE LOCATION OF

TJRAILS IN REGARDS TO THE RECONSTRUCTION OF O'MALLEY ROAD PROIJECT
September 15, 2011

The MHCC is in favor of two trails —one on each the north and south sides of O’Malley Road when it is
reconstructed. The Municipality of Anchorage (MOA) Hillside District Plan, the MOA Pedestrian Plan and
the MOA Bike Plan all refer/infer to the construction of a trail on each side of O’Malley Road. The trails
will be extremely important in enhancing the quality of life and safety in our community.

This resolution was approved unanimously at the general meeting of the Mid-Hillside Community
Council of September 15, 2011. This meeting was advertised through the email newsletter of the
council’s websites and also through Federation of Community Councils.
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